March 2024

Dear School Principal,

Hello, my name is Pedro Perez. I am a ministry leader here in Florida. I work as the Director for Pathfinder and Adventurer Club Ministries.

We have in our organization, Florida Conference of Seventh-day Adventists, over 300 churches, 30 schools and over 15 hospitals (AdventHealth) in Florida. We want our young people to be the best citizens, leaders, and students that they can be. We want them to grow up to be friends to others and to serve God.

We have two ministries that work specifically with kids ages Pre-K – Fourth Grade (Adventurers) and Fifth Grade – Twelfth Grade (Pathfinders). These ministries are similar to the Scouts organization.

During the week of March 10-16, 2024, we have issued a challenge to our young people to wear their club scarf (it is like a bandana and has our ministry logo on; it is part of their dress uniform) everywhere they go to "Show Their Colors" and let their friends see that they are involved in Pathfinder or Adventurer ministry.

We are writing this letter to share this idea with you so that when you see kids wearing a scarf from one of these ministries, you will understand what they are doing and know about it in advance. We do respectfully ask that you would allow our young people to wear their scarf at their school during school hours.

Thank you for helping us to highlight young people of character and for granting our kids the freedom to share with their peers a visible indicator that they are a part of these ministries. Here is a sample of what the scarf looks like:







If you have any concerns or questions, please feel free to contact me:

Pedro E. Perez

Pedro.Perez@floridaconference.com

407-644-5000 ext. 2420

Thanks for your support and for encouraging young people to be the best they can be.

Pedro Perez, Pathfinder and Adventurer Director

